From: Ward12
Sent: Thursday, September 25, 2014 3:52 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Abarca, Anabel
Subject: Ethics Reporting 

 

Hi Steve,
On September 25th, a local business man gifted our office with 7 small boxes of cookies.  The value is unknown but the cookies are delicious.  We accepted on behalf of the city and have offered them to the public at the front of our office.
Samie Martinez

Legislative Assistant/Schedule   

12th Ward, Alderman George Cardenas
